
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
13th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the week. Once again, I hope this finds you all safe and well.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Everyone is invited to wear odd-socks to school on Monday to mark the start of anti-

bullying week.  

 

Children looking for a Reception place in September 2021 

Unfortunately, we are not allowed to hold Open Days as per current government 

guidance. If you are looking for a place for your child to start in reception in 

September 2021, and you would like more information, please look at our school 

website, which has a lot of information within its pages: 

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/website 

If you have any questions that the website cannot answer, please contact the school 

office. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2021.  

 

FADS: Lewes Lottery  

Please look out for another email today with information from FADS and the Lewes 

Lottery. 

 

Food Bank 

We are able to help with food parcels - please come in and see us at the school office 

anytime. 

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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